
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Adelina Bellisario
Subject: FW: [External] Re: Closed Session re Velmar Centre Property Limited (4101 Rutherford Road)
Date: October-13-21 10:39:48 AM

From: Michael Simone > 
Sent: Tuesday, October 12, 2021 11:25 PM
To: Rosanna DeFrancesca <Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>; Maurizio Bevilacqua
<Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>; Mario Ferri <Mario.Ferri@vaughan.ca>; Gino Rosati
<Gino.Rosati@vaughan.ca>; Linda Jackson <Linda.Jackson@vaughan.ca>; Marilyn Iafrate
<Marilyn.Iafrate@vaughan.ca>; Tony Carella <Tony.Carella@vaughan.ca>; Sandra Yeung Racco
<Sandra.Racco@vaughan.ca>; Alan Shefman <Alan.Shefman@vaughan.ca>; Clerks@vaughan.ca;
info@westondownsra.ca
Subject: [External] Re: Closed Session re Velmar Centre Property Limited (4101 Rutherford Road)

Dear Elected Officials: 

I write with respect to the above noted closed session, scheduled to be held October 13th, 2021. 

I will make my email brief. 

I would like to remind all of the elected officials included in this email to remember and uphold
your commitment to the community that if the OLT led mediation failed, then Council would REJECT
the proposed development. This commitment was made by you during the May 18th, 2021
meeting. 

Your commitment to your constituents should uphold anything brought forth at tomorrow's
meeting. 

I trust you all will uphold your commitment. 

Regards, 

--

Michael Simone 
Weston Downs - Resident
Direct:
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